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February 2, 2022 

 

Dr. Rowena Punzalan 
Versiti Wisconsin Blood Center of Wisconsin  

638 N. 18th St. 

Milwaukee, WI 53201 

AABB #6090 

 

Dear Dr. Rowena Punzalan: 

 

This letter is to confirm the current accreditation status of Versiti Wisconsin Blood Center of 

Wisconsin – Headquarters and all additional locations covered under AABB #6090.  The organization 

is currently in the re-accreditation process which has been slightly delayed due to the pandemic 

and remains accredited by AABB.  A new certificate of accreditation will be issued upon 

completion of the accreditation process. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Accreditation Department at 301-215-

6492 or by e-mail at accreditation@aabb.org.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole Bass-Jeffrey 
 
Nicole Bass-Jeffrey, CAPM(PMI), CQIA(ASQ) 

Director, AABB Accreditation Operations and Products 

Phone:  301.215.6584 | nikkib@aabb.org 
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